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-Translation- 

 

No. PQS 43/2025 

 

May 7, 2025 

 

Subject: Dividend Payment Announcement 

Dear: Shareholders 

 

 Premier Quality Starch Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to 

inform that the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders for the year 2025, held on April 23, 

2025, resolved to allocate the company's profit for dividend payment at the rate of THB 0.15 

per share, totaling THB 100.5 million. 

 

 The Company has already paid an interim dividend for the first half of the fiscal year 

2024 at the rate of THB 0.05 per share, totaling THB 33.5 million, on September 6, 2024. 

Therefore, the remaining dividend to be paid is at the rate of THB 0.10 per share, totaling THB 

67 million. 

 

 The record date for determining the list of shareholders entitled to receive the dividend 

is Monday, March 17, 2025. The dividend payment date is set for Tuesday, May 13, 2025. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

-Signed- 

 (Mr. Rathwiroon Chanchungthaworn) 

Director / Chief Executive Officer 

 

Company Secretary Office 

Tel. 042-643818 

E-mail: Comsec@pqstarch.com 


